
    I do understand that there are some benefits to some vaccinations that help protect people from a 
variety of illnesses. I do not however believe that anyone should be forced to be injected with anything 
they don't want to be. Or have their children subjected to a bombardment of chemicals at a young age. 
It is proven that some vaccinations cause harsh side effects and use known dangerous toxins. It should 
be a parent's choice to have any vaccinations given to children or themselves. If vaccinations work and 
someone comes down with a rare disease then the people who have been vaccinated would not be able 
to contract that disease. If that is not true then what is the point of vaccinations in the first place? 
     All the science and evidence aside what I am strongly opposing is the pharmaceutical companies and 
government agencies working together and pushing a bill under the nose of Oregonians. Government 
should be finding ways to increase the freedom of their people not taking freedoms away. If public 
health was really a concern then ban processed foods and force people to exercise. Immune systems are 
built by healthy choices not needles. Getting a shot may help but with no guarantees I oppose house bill 
3063. 
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